

## St Bartholomew's CE Primary School PTFA

Chair: Sajda Andleeb 07814944524

Treasurer: Lynette Dakin

Email: stbartholomewsptfa@gmail.com

Vice Chair: James Shawley Secretary: Vikki Marston

1 November 2016

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## New Reception Welcome Disco - Friday 11 November 2016

There will be a whole school children's disco on Friday 11 November from 6.00pm until 7.30pm. The new Reception children and their siblings are welcome to arrive slightly earlier at 5.30pm so they have a chance to get settled before the rest of the children arrive. There will be the usual fun, games and dances. Entry is only £1.00 per child on the door.

The children are able to dress up in fancy dress if they wish, with a prize for the best fancy dress in each class.

Refreshments will be available to buy on the night along with glow bracelets and necklaces.

If you wish to stay with your child(ren) at the disco, you are more than welcome to do so. If you are planning to stay and would like to help out, the PTFA would be very grateful for any assistance you can provide. Please speak to any PTFA member or send a quick email to the address above if you are able to lend a hand.

The disco will finish at 7:30pm and all children must be collected then from the main school entrance.

We look forward to seeing the children there on Friday 11 November.

Kind Regards

St Bartholomew's PTFA

